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April25, 2001 

N.T.S.B. 

Dear Mr. Monville: 

ln response to your request for dates concerning a Unicorn frequency change made by 
Embry-Riddle, they are as follows: 

In passing, a very casual comment was made at the end of October 1999, asking 
if sometime in the future, DeLand miiht consider a frequency change. Being of 
a very infonnal nature, an application was not filed. 

On February l, 2000, a fonnal request was made by Cary Brown of Embry­
Riddle for a frequency change. Immediate action was put forth with this matter 
and applications were filed. 

If we can be of further assistance, please let us know . 

. Houser 
DeLand Airport 

FWH!gb!L/ntsb 

cc: Keith D. Riger, P.E., Airport Manager/Public Services Director 
Larry Hargis, Airport Supexintendent 

AIRPORT PHON£ (3Bti) 74()..5808 
FACSJMJLE (386) 740...()868 
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